
UPDATE- OCT. 9, 2024 
 

This is Karen at Webb Creek…. Unfortunately, we ran into some issues 
with the pumps last night.  We are working to get this resolved.  I wish I 
could give a definite timeline, but we must deal with issues as they 
arise.   

I want to let everyone know; we were not able to start on our system 
until Newport Utilities had their system established.  We started 
bringing water into our system on Saturday, Oct. 5th.  So, we are four 
days in and have made great progress.  We will get this issue resolved as 
quickly as possible. 

 Once again, when you get water back remember to boil any water you 
ingest until we receive all testing back.  You can find the “BOIL NOTICE” 
on wcud.org, if you have any questions about what this entails.  

I hope to bring everyone good news soon.  There is still bottled water at 
the fire department you can pick up. 


